
Matthew Penix, FNP, a nurse practitioner 
specializing in Family Practice, has 
been welcomed to the medical staff at 
Southern Ohio Medical Center.

Penix received his Bachelors of Science in 
Nursing at Shawnee State University in 
Portsmouth, OH. He received a Masters of 
Science in Nursing from Northern Kentucky 
University in Highland Heights, KY. 

Matthew Penix, FNP is joining the SOMC 
Northwest Family Practice located at 812 
Mohawk Drive,  McDermott, OH 45662 and 
can be reached by calling (740) 356-6030.   
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